Sent: 10/07/2025 12:56:04 PM
Subject: DA2025/0764

| wish to lodge a submission regarding the above mentioned DA application.

| live at 4 Beach Road, Collaroy and have an issue with the already untenable traffic situation
here in the Collaroy Basin area. Not only is there no parking for residents but there is also no
parking for additional visitors that the new clubhouse will undoubtedly bring into the area 7

days per week.

Could you advise how you would be able to cater to additional visitors in Collaroy Basin.

Roberta Connaghan



